
Your negotiating team is pleased to 
announce that Copper Sky Lodge 
members and the employer ratified the 
tentative agreement on June 15.

All changes will now take effect and 
the employer is working on the process 
for retroactive pay.

Reminder: we changed the eligibility 
for benefits and RRSP from 0.56 FTE 
to 0.50 FTE. If this change affects you, 
please contact Copper Sky Lodge’s 
Human Resources.

Your negotiating team and the 
employer are now drafting the 
collective agreement, and once it’s 
finalized, it will be printed and available 
online at aupe.org/locals/047
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Copper Sky Lodge members 
voted to accept the 
agreement!
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If you have any questions about this 
bargaining update, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to a member of 
your negotiating team.


